Interim Executive Head Teacher:

Nichola Allerston BA (Hons) (QTS), NPQH



Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL T: 01673 842395 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk @northwoldsfederation

Friday 4th April 2025

Mobile phones

Dear Parents / Carers of Key Stage Two children

We have had a large increase in the number of children who are bringing their mobile phones to school to leave at the office during the day.

Please can we remind you that phones are only allowed to be left at the office with prior agreement with your child's class teacher or myself and only in the case of your child walking home without an adult if you feel it is needed.

No Year Three or Four children should be bringing their phones and leaving them in the office as they don't walk home unaccompanied.

If your child does need their phone, it needs to be switched off as they enter the school site as some children recently have been using their phone on the school grounds.

Please can you consider over the holiday if your child needs to bring their phone to school and leave them at home if possible. We are not able to be responsible for phones in the event of them being lost, broken or stolen.

As I'm sure you will agree, safeguarding our children and adults is our main priority and working together enables us to achieve this.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if there is anything you would like to discuss further.

Kind Regards

Nichola Allerston

Interim Executive Head Teacher













